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RE: Year 6 Educational Visit to Warner Bros. Studio Tour 
London - The Making of Harry Potter 
       
                                                                                                                               
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that Year 6 are planning an 
exciting school trip to the Harry Potter Studios on Tuesday 25th 
June as part of our English work and to inspire the children’s writing. The children will have the 
opportunity to attend a screenplay workshop to support their learning as well as see all the 
amazing and authentic sets, costumes and the props. Furthermore, the trip will be an opportunity 
for the children to have an enjoyable experience following SATs week.   
   
We will be leaving at approximately 8:15am and will be returning at approximately 4:30pm (you 
will be advised of any delays by way of a text). Children will need to be in school at an earlier 
time of 8am and must not be late to ensure that we are able to leave promptly. Children will be 
required to wear full school uniform including a waterproof coat and sensible shoes.   
   

If your child requires any travel medication then please ensure this is given at home in the  
morning and then inform Welfare of any medication that will be required for the return journey. 
This will need to be supplied the day before in a named envelope. Children will require a packed 
lunch in a named carrier bag which can be disposed of. We ask that you do not include any glass 
bottles, fizzy drinks or chocolate products. Please note that if you would like your child to be 
provided with a canteen packed lunch please speak to their class teacher about arranging this.  
 

The cost of the visit, including travelling by coach, fitted with seat belts, entry to the studios and a 
workshop will be £34.15 per child. Payment for the trip should be made via Parent Pay by Friday 
1st December. If insufficient money is collected through voluntary contributions, the trip will 
unfortunately have to be cancelled. You will be required to give consent through Parent Pay and 
you will be asked to do this before you pay. Please do not send any money into school for this 
trip.   

Yours sincerely,   
 
Miss Booth 
Year 6 Lead 


